
Flyers were distributed at various school/district events, given to hundreds of families. The flyer

gives clear, updated application information and highlights our tuition-free education, STEM-focused

curriculum, and character education, making it appealing to families. A clear call-to-action and

guidelines made it easy for parents to apply, resulting in a noticeable increase in applications.


